
Opening for the
2024-2025 School Year

at the Bellevue Community School District:

2nd Grade Teacher

The Bellevue Community School District is seeking an
innovative, passionate, and energetic teacher at the
Bellevue Elementary School for the position of a

2nd-grade Grade Teacher.

Bellevue is a progressive 1:1 district with an increasing
enrollment, with a focus on student learning and student

engagement through a variety of methods.

Bellevue is located along the Mississippi River, just 20 miles
south of Dubuque, Iowa.

Please email all relevant materials to Tom Meyer - Superintendent @
tommeyer@bellevue.k12.ia.us or send information to the following address:
Bellevue Community School District, Tom Meyer - Superintendent, 1601 State

Street, Bellevue, Iowa 52031; Other Contact Information: 563.872.4001
(Ext. 4); Position will be open until filled.
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